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 Consuelo Phelan, 

hon. Tree Officer, 

BRA.

COMMNT2016/3730/T 26/07/2016  15:21:24 On behalf of the Belsize Residents' Association, I should like to object to yet another mature tree going 

from Lancaster Grove, especially after the recent loss of the copper beech at no. 26.

If the poplar is indeed severely infected, and does have to be removed, it should be replaced as soon as 

possible.
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